
Greetings to the Elders, Deacons and all the members of Church. I hope and pray that you 

all are doing well. By the God's of grace we all are doing well too. 

I'm glad to send my work report for the month of May. The work in the local church is 

prospering, apart from my regular work in local, I have traveled to several places to proclaim the 

gospel and to encourage the churches in different states. I thank you very much for your prayers 

and financial support which helps me to travel. 

On 4th of May I traveled to Yenkeipalli (a villiage) to preach in a meeting. The gathering 

for this was very encouraging. It was about 300 members which included non Christians. 

I have traveled to Mumbai, on 21st and that evening I preached in the Telugu Church. On 

22nd-Lords day I preached in Mira Road Church Of Christ (Marratti language speaking) 

congregation, brother Sona translated my sermon for me. This is the first time I have been to this 

Church.  I got to visit with some of the members and discuss about the church and different 

subjects. That same night I have traveled back home. 

I had to take leave from work on 23rd to preach at a meeting in Kassarm and on 25th I 

got to preach in meeting at Chintal. In this meeting I got to meet many non- Christians and had a 

talk with them. 

Russ Roberts and his wife visited India from Germany. On 27th and 28th we had Gospel 

Meetings at Moulali. This meetings were very encouraging.  

I once again thank you all, for all the support that helps me to travel several places to 

preach the word.  

 

Brotherly, 

Surender Yera 

 


